
 

 

 

Highlights of 1st Quarter 2025 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ZERO WASTE MONTH 
In celebration of this year’s National Zero Waste Month, the Environmental Management Bureau 

XI organized a coastal clean-up drive on January 25, 2025, in Brgy. Bucana, Talomo District, 

Davao City. 

 

According to data from DENR-EMB XI, volunteers collected a total of 284 sacks of solid waste 

along a 2.5-kilometer stretch of coastline, from the Badjao community to Jacinto Boulevard. The 

event brought together 801 volunteers from various national government agencies, local 

government units, educational institutions, the private sector, and other community groups. 

 

The success of the clean-up drive was made possible through collaboration with key partners, 

including the City Government of Davao through the City Environment and Natural Resources 

Office (CENRO) - IEC Team. 


